
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
13 September 2016 
 
Dear Whanau, Families and Friends 
 
We have a fabulous new school hall – a fantastic facility for our students, whanau and school community to enjoy. We have 
saved and fund-raised over a number of years to get this Board of Trustees/School project underway and I’m pleased to say 
that it is almost complete. 
 
We are now looking at doing some serious fund-raising for the extras that we need to complete our hall to make it performance-
ready. These extras include lighting, curtains, data projector and screen, sound system, kitchen whiteware, signage – about 
another $80K-$100k worth of work. 
 
Our fund-raising project will be in the form of a ‘Whanau, Families & Friends Honours Board’ which will have the names of all 
those who donate $50-$100+ towards the project.  Friends of the school will include all current and former students, staff, 
parents, business associates, as well as community leaders and members. The histories of our two Intermediates go back to 
1970 and since then, hundreds of students have passed through the two schools, and the new Wainuiomata Intermediate 
School from 2002. It would be wonderful if they all got behind this project, together with all others associated with our school 
and community. 
 
The names of all donors will be displayed on our Honours Board to show that you or your whanau or your business has 
contributed towards improving the facilities here for current and future generations of learners at Wainuiomata Intermediate.  
 
Please read the attached donation form and make your contribution today. 
 
Thank you 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Pearl Murti 
Principal 
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WHANAU, FAMILY & FRIENDS HALL HONOURS BOARD  
I/my family/my whanau/business would like to donate $__________ towards the re-furbishment and           
up-grade of the Wainuiomata Intermediate School Hall.  
 
I understand all donations are tax deductible and a receipt will be issued to me. 
 
I am a former/current:  student/parent/grandparent/staff/community member/friend/business 
associate of the school.  
 
The name I/we would like written on the Honours Board is: ________________________________ 
 
Signed:____________________________ Date:____________ 
 

Payments to be made into this account: ASB  123141 0382288 00  Ref: School Hall 
Receipt to be forwarded to this address/email: 

 


